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January 15, 2021 

Brad Sperling 
Chair, Peace River Regional District 
9505 — 100 Street 
Fort St. John, BC V1J 4N4 

Re: Annual General Meeting 

Dear Brad: 

On behalf of our Board of Directors, staff and management we would like to invite you to 
attend the 2021 North Peace Savings and Credit Union Annual General Meeting (AGM). 
This year's AGM will be held Tuesday, February 2, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. Due to COVID-
19, our AGM will take place virtually via Zoom. All attendees must register in advance 
to attend. To register, please visit npscu.ca. 

Although the meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. MST, we encourage you to sign-up by 6:45 p.m. 
to allow time for us to troubleshoot any connection issues that may arise. We hope you 
will join us as we review the highlights of the past year. 

We look forward to your attendance. 

Sincerely, 

Mitchel Chilcott 
Chief Executive Officer i‘q.EG104/
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